
Bettie Jean
K-uninasky

Bettie Jean Kuninasky,
74, of 'Greensburg, Pa.
died Oct. 27, 2004.
A native of alton
county, she was a
daughter of the late J.
Tandy Bramblett and
VVoodie VVaters
Bramblett. She was a
graduate of Monroe
Area High School and
the Crawford W. Long
School of ursing. She
was retired after
working as a registered
nurse in Florida for
.several years. She was ~
a former member of St.
Thomas - Episcopal
Church in Miami, Fla.
Funeral services were
held Oct. 30 in the
chapel ofArthur Bowick
Funeral Home. Dr..
Foley Beach officiated
and interment was in
Eastview Cemetery.
.Pallbearers .were Eric
Steed, Howard Gibson,
Jimmy Dire,: John
Doggett, Jim Doggett
and Barry Doggett.
She is survived by two
sons: Max (Sonny) and
his wife Nancy
Kuninasky of .
Greensburg, Penn. and
Mark Kuninasky of
Charlotte, N.C.; one
sister: Agnes B. Hinton
of Athens and one'
brother: Robert L.
Bramblett and his wife,
Dee of, Monroe; one
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granddaughter: Megan
Kuninasky; nieces and
nephews ..
Arthur Bowick,. Inc.
Funeral Directors was
in charge of
arrangements.
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